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Record of Commission Action 
Commissioners Voting by Ballot* 

Commissioners Voting: Chairman Hal Stratton 
Commissioner Thomas H. Moore 
Commissioner Mary Sheila Gall 

ITEM: 

2003 Midyear Review 

DECISION: 

The Commission voted unanimously (3-0) to approve the recommendations of the 
Executive Director in her memorandum dated May 22, 2003, to make project changes 
and new funding proposals in the fiscal year 2003 Midyear Review of Commission 
resources, the progress of planned projects and performance goals. 

* Ballot vote due May 29, 2003

Todd A. Stevenson 
Secretary 




